
HELP US IMPROVE THE QUALITY OF LIFE FOR SENIORS IN MECKLENBURG COUNTY! 

Mecklenburg County Department of Social Services is working with several 

organizations to increase the public awareness regarding the future state of 

community services seniors need to remain active and independent as they 

age in place.   

The Age-Friendly Mecklenburg Committee would like to share our Age 

Friendly Plan and updates with the Berean Seventh Day Adventist Church 

congregation.  We will give an overview of our existing programs and        

services that exist throughout the county. 

 

We would like your feedback on how we can better serve YOU! 

Come to our virtual informational session on: 

Saturday, January 22, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 

Presented by:  Greg Tanner, Division Director 

   DSS—Adult Services 

 
Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://zoom.us/j/93209429379?pwd=NVg3ZExJM3VXcjVvRkh1cUtma3pBZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 932 0942 9379 

Passcode: 933834 

 +13017158592,,93209429379#,,,,*933834# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93209429379#,,,,*933834# US (Chicago) 

Age-Friendly Mecklenburg 

Initiative 

Age-Friendly Mecklenburg Committee 
Department of Social Services 

Adult Services Division 

Phone: 980-314-6070 

E-mail: AFMeck@MeckNC.gov 

 

https://zoom.us/j/93209429379?pwd=NVg3ZExJM3VXcjVvRkh1cUtma3pBZz09

